
   Community Development
Planning Division

Thomas M. Poirier, Director of Community Development
tpoirier@gorham.me.us

Carol Eyerman, Town Planner
ceyerman@gorham.me.us

GORHAM MUNICIPAL CENTER, 75 South Street, Gorham, ME 04038 Tel: 207-222-1620

PUBLIC NOTICE 

ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW APPLICATION 
April 12, 2021 

Peter and Dawn Wentworth have submitted an Administrative Review Application for a duplex 
consisting of a three bedroom house and a one bedroom apartment. The property is located at 25 
Lincoln Street on Map 103 Lot 26 in the UR zoning district.

Administrative Review Applications are reviewed by a Site Plan Review Committee consisting of the 
Fire Chief, the Police Chief, the Code Enforcement Officer, the Town Engineer and the Town Planner. 
A copy of the application is available for review in the Planning Office at the Municipal Center, 75 
South Street, Gorham, Maine. You may attend any meetings of the Committee or request that your 
written comments on this application be considered at a special meeting if those comments are submitted 
by 4:30 P.M. on April 26, 2021. 

Please direct any questions and concerns to Carol Eyerman, Town Planner. 

cc: Applicant 
Abutters 
Minor Site Plan Review Committee 
Gorham Planning Board 

mailto:tpoirier@gorham.me.us
mailto:ceyerman@gorham.me.us

